
 

 
 

Date:    February 26, 2025 

To:        State Agency Chief Procurement Officers  and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:       CTR047308 Global Positioning Systems (GPS) Monitoring Services for Fleet Equipment 

 
 
CTR047308, Global Positioning Systems (GPS) Monitoring Services for Fleet Equipment with LB Technology, Inc., 

has been extended through June 30, 2025, to allow for continuing services while the current Solicitation completes 

the evaluation and award process. 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to John Red Horse [john.redhorse@azdoa.gov] 
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